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Dear Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue,  

 

I urge you to strongly oppose and vote NO on SJR 26!!  Oregon taxes should be 

limited. Excessive taxation leads to unemployment, poverty, lower personal income 

and business revenues, and reduced growth.  Hardworking Oregonians deserve to 

keep their tax kickers and refunds.  This is not your money to keep! Please vote NO.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Sheri Brady 


